
LACKFORD SNW 

We have 18 members for Lackford which is disappointing as I would have 
thought the Neighbourhood Watch scheme would attract more members.  

However the monthly SNW newsletter is sent to everybody via the Lackford 
blog so at least the village can see what is going on.  

I have had very few calls regarding problems in the village and I think we 
are very lucky to have such a low crime rate.  

I have signed up for the Suffolk Police information service and will keep 
everybody informed if anything local is of interest.  

Note:- there are a couple of Text and Email scams going on at present that 
trading standards have made  us aware of  

1; TV licencing, criminals are targeting people saying that there TV licence 
has run out and to click the link to renew DO NOT CLICK THIS LINK. 
Please report this to report@phishing.gov.uk 

2: Beware of these scam Census text messages. 

These texts have been sent by criminals who have created the fake 
website to look similar to the genuine Census website, with the same 
branding, layout and font choices. The website asks you for personal 
information, including financial information. 
DO NOT CLICK ON THE LINK. Please report to Citizens advice Customer 
Service 08082231133 
 
Our local contact at Suffolk Police Angela Puiy has retired and a new 
officer has taken over PC Lee Andrews - Pearce and he is Bury St 
Edmunds Safer Neighborhood team community engagement officer. 
Hopefully he will be able to attend a Parish council meeting in the future. 
Hi e-mail address is lee.andrews-pearce@suffolk.police.uk 
 
That is all for now but if you have any concerns please do not hesitate to 
contact me 07739296108 or johnmcoldwell@btinternet.com  
 
John Coldwell 11/05/2021   
 

 


